Letter Offering Surplus Vegetables

Date:
Dear [Recipient's Name],
I hope this message finds you well. As a member of our shared garden community, I am excited to let you know that we have a surplus of vegetables available for sharing.
Currently, we have an abundance of [list vegetables, e.g., tomatoes, cucumbers, and carrots] that we would love to share with you. If you are interested, please feel free to come by and collect what you need.
Let's keep our garden thriving by sharing the harvest. If you have any surplus vegetables of your own, I encourage you to share those too!
Looking forward to seeing you soon!
Warm regards,
[Your Name] [Your Contact Information]